
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Please follow us on 
Twitter! 

Our feed is where we 
celebrate the wonderful 

learning opportunities we 
provide for our pupils 

everyday! 

@Colmers_FarmPS 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I hope that you have had a good week.  
 
On Wednesday this week, myself, Miss Hooper and Miss Kelly interviewed four 
hopefull teachers for the teaching position in our new, exciting art and design 
and technology studio. As part of the interview process, each candidate taught 
a 45-minute lesson to ten Year 5 pupils. The candidates were very 
complimentary about the children they taught in terms of the fabulous way 
they represented our school and in terms of the quality of work they produced. 
Well done and thank you to all of those children who took part. At the end of a 
very long day, we were delighted to appoint a very talented and experienced 
teacher for this position who is currently a specialist art and design and 
technology teacher in a secondary school. We are very much looking forward 
to her joining our Colmers Farm family.  
 
On Thursday this week, some members of our MAT team came in to review our 
school’s provision for personal development. This area covers how we teach 
children about equality, British Values, safety, sex and relationships education,   
our provision of clubs, the wider opportunities we provide children with, our 
assemblies and how we develop children to be respectful, active and 
responsible citizens. During the day they watched lessons, looked at the 
learning in our children’s PD books and spoke to a range of children. The review 
went really well, which really shows the progress that we have made in this 
area over the last two years. The MAT team were particularly impressed with 
our children who could passionately speak about  
No Outsiders and their other learning in this  
part of the curriculum. Well done everybody! 
 
Work is continuing on our brand new art and DT  
studio. We now have ceiling tiles, pipes that  
have been moved and nice painted walls.  
 
 
 
 

What’s new on our website 
this week? 

 
 
 
 
 
School training days added for 
2021/2022 (calender) 
 

       www.colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org  

 

29/05/21 
Half Term begins 
(school closed) 

 

07/06/21 
School reopens 

07/07/21 
New class transition 

day 

 

05/07/21 & 06/07/21 
First Aid training for 
Year 3 & 5 children 

 

Friday 25th June 
Sports Day 

COVID – 19 REPORTING 
If your child tests 

positive for COVID – 19 
over the next 48 hours 

(on Saturday or Sunday) 
you must inform school 

via the enquiry email 
address. Thank you. 

 
enquiry@colmersfarm.e

xcelsiotmat.org 



  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday Messages 
 
For next week, we would like to wish a very happy birthday to: 

Corey C 5M Mon, 31 May 2021    10 

Scarlett K-O 1F Mon, 31 May 2021 6 

Maisy G 6T Wed, 02 Jun 2021 11 

Cash P RF Wed, 02 Jun 2021 5 

Kye D 3T Fri, 04 Jun 2021 8 

Afroz S 4G Fri, 04 Jun 2021 9 

Macie E 5M Sat, 05 Jun 2021 10 

Miyah E 6D Sun, 06 Jun 2021 11 

Tilly M 4J Sun, 06 Jun 2021 9 
 

 
 
What would your child do if this happened to 
them?  
 
A friend asks you for your password to an 
online game? What do you do? 
 

1. Not share it… I should keep passwords 

secret from everybody. 

2. Tell them, let them use it and then change 

it later. 

3. Tell them. They’re my friend and I trust 

them to use it.  

 

This week’s answer = 1 

I find it hard to believe that it is already half term. Where has the time gone since Easter? I hope that 
you have a good break with your families. Please remember, if you have children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6, 
that this is the perfect time for them to collect evidence for their SAGE awards. Going to museums, art 
galleries, tourist attractions, places of historic interest or even visiting a local wood all can be used as 
evidence towards this. We look forward to welcoming everybody back to school on Monday 7th June.  
 
Mr Williams  
 
REVISED DIARY DATE: SPORTS DAY Sports day will take place for all children on Friday 25th June. We 
hope to welcome spectators, but this will be confirmed based on COVID restrictions in place at the time. 
Further information will be sent out closer to the time. 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 Class 

Name 

Number of 

words read 

this week 

Movement 

from last 

week 

1st 6D 692792  

2nd 5TM 297628  

3rd 4G 246520  

4th 3T 211886  

5th 5M 139174  

6th 4J 80039  

7th 6T 67055  

8th 3B 55730  

READ, READ, READ! 
Reading is a key skill which is 
so important to your child’s 

development at all ages. 
Please try to listen to your 

child read at least once a day 
(for 10-15 mins ideally). 

 
As you know, our children in 

Years 1-6 have access to 
thousands of books online via 

myON. If you need help 
accessing this, please contact 
your child’s class teacher or 

the school office. 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

91.7% 6T vs 4J 87.0% 

89.4% 5M vs 4G 93.7% 

91.3% 5TM vs 3T 98.7% 

96.3% 6D vs 3B 95.9% 

95.3% RC vs 2H 91.2% 

88.3% RF vs 2B 95.0% 

87.9% 1F vs 1W 90.4% 

This week’s 
fixtures have 

taken place and 
the results are in! 

 
Well done to our 
winning classes! 

 
 

Colmers Farm 

Primary School 

League Table: 

as it stands! 

Well done to 2B for topping 

the table at half term! 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

At Colmers Farm Primary School, we place a high 
priority on all of our children wearing the correct 

school uniform. Please note that our children are not 
allowed to wear trainers in school, unless short term 

with prior agreement. 

 
For details on our school uniform requirements, 

please see the uniform section on our school website.  
 

Thank you for your support with this. 
 

Rubery  
Community  
Swop Shop is a  
fabulous  
organisation  
which 
helps families by  
providing pre-loved school uniform, 
PE kit and footwear to them for 
free. Please visit  
www.ruberyswopshop.co.uk or 
contact 
ruberyswopshop@outlook.com for 
more information.  
 

Congratulations to all of our hot chocolate winners this week. They are: 
 

Beth D 3B 
                                          Lucy W 5TM 
Harley C 1W 
                                          Lilly Z RF 
Niamh  2H 
                                          Urszula S 4J 
Kenzon M 6T 

Well done to: 

Steven T 6D                    Maisie W 4J 
                    Sophie M 2B 
Poppy C 2B 
                                         Isabelle A 2B 
                    Samuel M 2H 
 
  



 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents  
 
King Edward's School, Birmingham are holding a 'live' Virtual Open Evening on Monday 21 June at 6pm - 
7pm. The Chief Master, Dr Ricks will start the evening and there will also be some new films and a 'live' 
panel at the end to answer any questions parents have submitted.  
  
If you would like to register for the event, please use the link below and we will email a Zoom code on the 
day. 
  
Virtual Open Evening 21 June 2021 6pm-7pm 
  
In the meantime you can visit the current Virtual Open Day, if you have not done so already. 
 
Virtual Open Day 
   
Regards 
  
Mrs Nicole Phillips  
Director of Admissions  
King Edward's School  
Edgbaston Park Road  
Birmingham  
B15 2UA  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

SEND 
BRIEFING 
PARENT 
WEBINAR 
June 2021 

Parent/Carer Webinars take place regularly throughout the year and cover a number of 

different topics. Please see the local offer website for further details. Each webinar should last 

approximately one hour and take the format of a presentation followed by an opportunity to 

ask questions.  

  Speech & Language Therapy  

Speech & Language Summer Camp 2021 

 

Speaker: Tamsin Ruane– Speech & Language Therapist 
                 Annie Loftus – Speech & Language Therapist 
                  
 
Tuesday 15th June - 10.00am – 11.00am – Supporting your child’s 

speech, language and communication over the summer holidays, age 0-5. 
TICKET LINK: Speech & Language Summer Camp 2021 for Ages 0-5 

 

Wednesday 16th June–2.00pm – 3.00pm – Supporting your child’s 

speech, language and communication over the summer holidays, age 5+. 
TICKET LINK: Speech & Language Summer Camp 2021 for Age 5+ 

 

 
 

 

 

              

 

 
 

• To develop an understanding of why children display challenging 
behaviour or struggle to manage their emotions 

• To have practical strategies to take away to support your child at 
home 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

All people who book a ticket will 

be sent a copy of the presentation 

and a copy of the recording of the 

Webinar. 

 
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fkes.org.uk%2Fadmissions%2Fopen-days%2Fopen-evening-21-june-2021%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7C167e3344579e451cc83708d920510a9f%7C8d93c87fd7d64186890e2da0bc55630d%7C0%7C0%7C637576354707103851%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=aOsx72X5UgyC744l1K2ydp%2BLIKZZu%2B3%2B%2FZM4pEs91eY%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fkes.org.uk%2Fvirtual-open-day%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7C167e3344579e451cc83708d920510a9f%7C8d93c87fd7d64186890e2da0bc55630d%7C0%7C0%7C637576354707113803%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Icg4wCCaFy4FCst5FTSuBwDUit1qGdxodsp0YttylyA%3D&reserved=0


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


